GGI/HALDIA
DATED- 27TH April’17.

GLOBAL GROUP OF INSTITUTIONS

NOTICE

Instruction has been forwarded to all the BHM students of 21d Sem. that before

appearing the next Practical Class, every one of you must submit your updated
PRACTICAL COPIES of what you’ve learnt during the scheduled course of your
practical till date at the Front Desk within 29™ April’17.




